21 April 2020

Hello Year 1!

We are writing to say another HUGE hello! We hope you have all had a lovely Easter and you have been
enjoying the sunshine. We are missing teaching you all so much and we hope that you are all being kind and

helpful at home!

We thought we would share some of the things we have been getting up to ourselves:
Miss Phillips spent a very long Mrs Fairbanks also spent 3
time doing a puzzle; however weeks finishing this amazing

the last piece didn’t fit! car puzzle!

Mr Hemming, Mrs Derbyshire and Mrs Dyer have been spending time with their lovely cats!

Mrs Gasson has just bought some cats! We will show you some pictures when they're able to come home!

Mrs Rayner has been going on
lots of walks and Mrs Thomas
has been spending time with

her family!

We would love to see some more of the things that you have been doing at home. You can send them to

the year1shared@hayes-pri.bromley.sch.uk email address.

We hope that you are all doing well and continue to stay safe.

The Year 1 Team
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